
  
     

  
 
             

 
 

              
               

             
 
           

             
          

     
 

            
 

 
  
      

 
 

 

From: 
To: FN-OMB-IntellectualProperty 
Cc: info@copyrightalliance.org 
Subject: Intellectual Property Rights 
Date: Wednesday, March 24, 2010 10:04:45 AM 

Dear Ms Espinel, 

I am a working professional photographer and a Lifetime Member of ASMP based in 
Trenton, NJ. 

As you can understand, I am most concerned with keeping the copyright to more than 
5,000 photographs that I have taken over the past 50 years, especially with the advent of 
the Internet and digital copying opportunities for unlawful use of my work and livelihood. 

I am especially worried that the Obama Administration is even considering further 
weakening the portectyion of my intellectual property and urge you to take steps to 
STRENGTHEN the laws pertaining to Cop0yright and intellectual property for 
photographers and all other creative workers. 

I'll be glad to testify in this regard should you so desire. 

Respectfully, 

Jon Naar ASMP 
119 South Montgomery Street, Trenton NJ 08611 
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